Date 3/06/2010
Sydney, NSW.

Dear Committee members,

I would like to bring forward my frustration that | have come across various groups in the communities
because of the introduction of the bill.

I would like to bring to your notice the latest news from England that you may be aware of:

http://news.bbc.co.uk/2/hi/health/10202803.stm

| foresee a similar kind of situation arise in Australia as it is pretty much following the pattern of
England regarding the migration.

My GP is concerned over the issues as they may not bring their family over inspite of their invaluable
contributions to the Australian Community.

I as an Australian citizen would like to see more integration and diversity rather than limiting of skilled
people coming into this country and also their respective skilled/ unskilled family.

I want to end this with a quote: Family comes first.

Regardless they are skilful or not I certainly would like my family around me.

Warm Regards





